
 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

   Important Dates for 2019-20 

The important dates went out last month via email and is on the website. 

Hard copies are available at the studio.  This sheet lists all days off dance, 

important due dates and the recital dates! The recitals in IGH will be June 7h 

and 8th at the Simley High School Auditorium.  The recitals in NR will be 

June 11, 12 and 13 at the New Richmond High School Auditorium.  

                         Christmas Coloring Contest 
Our coloring contest begins on Nov. 29th. Also, start bringing in your 

homemade tree ornaments with your picture, name and 2019 on it to 

decorate the studio tree! 

                

             Convention 2019 ! 
Everyone is welcome to participate in this year’s SDS convention on 

January 18th and 19th.  This is the only convention in the area with small 

class sizes, over $1,500 in scholarships, as well as, free t-shirts and 

autographs.  Get inspired and motivated with instructors from across the 

country.  The convention is open to ALL dancers (not just current students) 

ages 6 and up. Reserve your space soon! Deadline is Dec. 16th! 
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Upcoming Events:  
 

Nov. 27th- Dec. 1st - 

No Dance! 

Thanksgiving Break! 
 

Nov. 14th – Costume 

Payment/Remainder Due 

 

 
Congratulations to: 
Xander Paulson for 
winning the pumpkin 
contest! 
 

Dec. 19th - Christmas 

Benefit Show for  

Alli Hobot & Family 

-Get your tickets quick! 

With the holiday season quickly approaching, we want to take this time to 

be thankful for the amazing dance families we have here at the Short Dance 

Studios. Each of you has helped shape the studio to be a safe, fun and educational 

place for the community.  As always please ask the office if you have any questions.  

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

Short Dance Studios 

 

The final costume payment, per dance in the recital (not per class), for all 

recreational classes is due by November 14h during office hours! The teachers 

are finishing choosing costumes this week and the remaining balance will be 

calculated. These will be posted to your customer portal for you to view in the 

next week.  It is preferred that all costume payments be made via cash or check.  

Any unpaid costume balances, not paid by check or cash, will be pulled in their 

entirety from your billing info on file with a 3% convenience fee on Nov. 15th. 

Competition and Performing 2nd payments are also due; $150 for Comp and 

$100 for Performing. 

   Costume Payment Reminder 
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